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LCDR K. P. Boyle

Executive Officer
USS DENVER (LPD-9)

Lieutenant Commander Boyle is a native of Chicago, Illinois. He was commissioned
into the U.S. Navy in December 1990 through the Naval Reserve Officer Training Command
at the University of Illinois at Champaign-Urbana Madison with a Bachelor of Science
degree in Chemistry.

Following completion of the Division Officer training course at the Surface Warfare
Officer School in Newport, Rhode Island he reported to his first command aboard the USS
SPARTANBURG COUNTY (LST 1192). During this tour he was assigned duties as Gunnery
Officer, OI Division Officer, and Auxiliaries and Electrical Officer. During this tour, he
completed 2 deployments to the Mediterranean and was involved in operations in support
of Operation Desert Storm.

In June 1994, he reported to the Naval Postgraduate School in Monterey. In September
of 1996 he graduated with a Masters of Science in Mechanical Engineering degree with a
concentration in Material Studies.

In June of 1997 he reported to USS PORTLAND (LSD 37) as Operations Officer. During this
tour he made another deployment to the Mediterranean Sea. Following this eighteen-month
tour, in December 1999, Lieutenant Commander Boyle reported to Commander, Amphibious
Squadron Seven as the Staff Material Officer. During his two years aboard he completed a
Western Pacific deployment, including substantial operations in the 5th Fleet AOR.

In December 2001, he reported to Commander Naval Readiness Command Midwest
as Training Officer. He later fleeted up to serve as Director of Manpower, Personnel and
Training for 26 Reserve Centers in a six state region. It was while in Great Lakes, where
he earned a Masters in Business Administration from Websters University.

He next accepted orders to serve on the staff of Commander Naval Reserve Forces
Command in New Orleans to serve as the Program Manager for Recall Support where he
directed the recall to active duty of several thousand Naval Reservists in direct support
of Operations Noble Eagle, Enduring Freedom and Iraqi Freedom.

Finally, in April of 2004, LCDR Boyle reported to USS DENVER (LPD-9) as Executive
Officer.

Lieutenant Commander Boyle’s Personal awards include the Navy Marine Corps
Commendation Medal (6 awards), the Navy and Marine Corps Achievement Medal and
numerous campaign and unit awards.




